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Question: E12-144 
 
OUTCOME 13:  Acute Care 
 
Topic:  PALLIATIVE CARE  
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Boyce asked:  
 
How much is every other state and territory receiving under the 2010 National Partnership 
Agreement for subacute care? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Under the National Partnership Agreement on Improving Public Hospital Services  
(NPA IPHS) states and territories will receive up to the following amounts for the New 
Subacute Beds Guarantee Funding element (2010-11 to 2013-14): New South Wales  
$527.4 million; Victoria $402.4 million; Queensland $327 million; Western Australia  
$166.4 million; South Australia $119.7 million; Tasmania $37.3 million; Australian Capital 
Territory $26.1 million; and Northern Territory $16.9 million. 
 
Total funding provided by the Commonwealth under the New Subacute Beds Guarantee 
Funding element is $1.623 billion (2010-11 to 2013-14).  
 


